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February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of a child in Year 6 
 
SATs Meeting for Parents – Tuesday 12th March 2024, 3.45 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. 
 
We are writing to give further information regarding the Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) taken by all 
Year 6 pupils in the summer term. As well as the information in this letter, we will be holding a meeting after 
school on Tuesday 12th March from 3.45 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. for all parents/carers to provide further 
information regarding the tests and answer any questions. This will take place in the school hall.  
 
SATs will take place for all Year 6 pupils between Monday 13th May and Thursday 16th May 2024.  Children 
will be tested on Maths, Reading, and Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. Writing is assessed through 
teacher assessment based on work produced in class throughout the year.  
 
The wellbeing of the children remains our top priority, particularly after the disruption they have faced to 
their learning over the last few years. In school, we are continuing to deliver a broad curriculum whilst 
gradually introducing a programme of support to prepare children for the tests in May. Although we will 
continue to reassure pupils, some children may feel anxious about the tests and some parents have been 
asking for help in how they can support their child at home in preparing for the assessments.  
 
Each child has been provided with a copy of the CGP Maths revision book and the Grammar and Spelling 
CGP revision book. We will continue to direct them to a relevant page where they can get further practice 
on the week’s lesson objectives. Please continue to ensure that your child is reading regularly and talking 
about what they have read to show that they have understood.  
 
However, should you wish to purchase additional resources for reading, CGP revision books can be found 
here: https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books/ks2/year-6-(ages-10-11) 
 
In addition to books, the following website provides lots of support for pupils: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
 
We would also encourage pupils to be using the online resources available, such as MyMaths, Times Tables 
Rock Stars and https://mathsbot.com/primary/ks2. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 5/6 Team. 
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